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Dear Parents/Carers,

‘Croeso Nol’
Welcome back to school to you and all the children. We have enjoyed talking to the children about their summer holiday. Lots of them seem to have grown so much!

All the children look amazing in their school uniform, showing us that they are ready to enjoy school. Thank you for making sure they are ready for school.

I look forward to meeting you at the many events at school over the next half term.
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We hope everybody enjoyed our ‘Meet the Teacher’ event on Wednesday. Further dates will be arranged for Nursery, Reception and Mr Carne’s class. Please speak to class teachers if there is anything you need to share with us. We look forward to working with you this year.
Yours sincerely,

D E Williams

Miss D.E. Williams

Headteacher
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Dates for your diary


Wednesday 26th September 


School individual and family group photos 


Letters have been sent out already.


For further information check out the school website.


INSET days


Thursday 25th and Friday 26th October 2018


Monday 7th January 2019


One further INSET day date will be confirmed shortly.


Up and coming dates for the academic year will be shared as soon as they are


confirmed.





Y6 Swimming


Y6 swimming starts on Monday 24th September, and takes place every day for a fortnight.


The last session is on Friday 5th October. Please make sure the children have their swimming kit, a £1 coin (refundable) or a trolley token for a locker each day. 





Staffing Update – Autumn Term


You will be aware that class names have changed1


Nursery - Mrs Proctor


Class RP - Miss Price


Class RMc - Mrs McNally


Class 1J - Miss Jones


Class 1TJM - Mrs Twaits-Jones/Mrs Moore


Class 2F - Mr Fryer


Class 2LW - Mrs Lewis/Mrs Williams


Class 3O - Mrs Oelmann


Class 3R - Mrs Rogers


Class 4H - Mrs Howells


Class 4JM - Mrs Jones/Mrs Margetts


Class 5HL - Mrs Heycock/Mrs Lloyd


Class 5B - Miss Baldwin


Class 6O - Mrs Olds


Class 6C - Mr Carne














Communication 


School will continue to update you about important information and events taking place. Please remember that there are a number of ways school can make contact with you and also different ways you can check events and dates. You may receive a letter or newsletter but also our website is updated regularly rumneyprm.net. We have a text messaging service which is why it is so important for you to inform us of any changes to your contact numbers. In addition we have SCHOOP which provides lots of important messages and links 


ID 10411. This is a free app for anyone with a smart phone. 























Attendance


Please remember the importance of children arriving at school on time – every minute counts! Be determined for the children to be at school every day and on time. Further information on attendance will be sent out in the next couple of weeks.




















Uniform


Please remember that we ask that children do not come wearing jewellery because of the risk to Health and Safety.

















Dinner Money


Some children have been alternating between school dinners and home sandwiches on a daily basis throughout the week. Unfortunately this is not an option. Please ensure you either pay a full week’s dinner money or your child brings home sandwiches for the week. If your child changes from school dinners to home sandwiches we ask parents to inform the school office.


Dinner money is £12-50 per week, £2-50 per day and must be paid on a MONDAY. Please send it into school in an envelope marked with your child’s name, class and date.








Vandalism


Unfortunately during the holiday school was targeted by some young people – breaking equipment and causing damage to other resources.


We do have CCTV that has been shared with the police. Please be vigilant if you live locally. Please contact the police immediately if you see any issues.











Year Group Newsletters


You will have received the year group news letters about P.E. days etc. Remember that we have changed P.E. T-shirt colours to match their houses. The Newsletter for Reception and Nursery will be with parents soon.














School Rules


We have updated and renewed our School Rules. We want all our children to:


   


Be a good listener


Be calm and safe as we walk around school


Be kind in all we say and do


Be ready to learn


Be honest at all times


Be respectful of people and property
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Congratulations!


Mr Carne is absent from school until Monday 24th September following the birth of his first child.  























Contact Details


Please make sure that school is informed of any changes so we have the most up to date phone numbers, addresses and emergency contact numbers.
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